
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  South  Tahoe  Public  Utility  District  is
having  a  workshop  Feb.  5  from  9am-1pm  to
review  the  10-,  20-,  and  30-year  capital
improvement  plans.  The  district  is  at  1275
Meadow Crest Drive, South Lake Tahoe.

• Here are the Caltrans roadwork schedules for Sierra and El
Dorado-Tahoe for the week.

• If you have old prescription glasses, take them to Barton
Memorial Hospital and put them in the donation box located on
the front desk in the lobby.

• St. Theresa Catholic Church will host its 21st annual Crab
Dinner on Feb. 13. The event will begin at 6pm with cocktails
and a silent auction, dinner at 7pm. Tickets are $40 at St.
Theresa Church Rectory Office, 1041 Lyons Ave., South Lake
Tahoe. Tickets may be purchased at the door for $45 if the
event  is  not  sold  out.  For  more  information,  call
530.544.3533.

• Due to an increase in interest, the climate presentation
Fire and Water on Jan. 27 from 5:30-8pm has been moved to
Tahoe Valley Elementary School, 943 Tahoe Island Drive, South
Lake Tahoe.
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